


 This can include photographs that may be seen by a wider audience and the child may be named (e.g. in 
our school newsletter, blog, website or official social media accounts.). 

This permission is sought through the Home/School Agreement, which is issued to parents at the start of each 
academic year.  If you do not give permission for photographs to be taken of your child this will be noted on 
his/her school records.  Please note: The Academy Trust may not be able to comply with your request if the 


